EMAIL/LETTER TO EDUCATORS ABOUT PREACT

Please feel free to share this message with Test Coordinators in your school district.


Dear [Test Coordinator],

We at ACT are very pleased your school district has chosen to use the PreACT® assessment to keep students on track for college and career readiness. As an early simulation of the ACT® test, PreACT can make it easier to help your students choose their high school courses, think about ways to target areas for improvement, and even begin discussions about college and career.  

At the link below, we’ve included resources you can use to communicate the value of PreACT to your stakeholders:
· Written communications to students, parents, and educators, explaining why your district chose to offer PreACT to students 
· Social media images to share on your district’s channels
· PowerPoint slides to show the key benefits of PreACT and the value of its reports

Get the toolkit

We hope you find these resources useful. Please let us know if there are other materials we can provide.

Sincerely,

Charlie Astorino, Vice President
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